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Date: 8" April, 2019
Dear Mr. Kwok Wai Keung,

My name is Fong Fu Shu Victor and I am a smoker for more than
20years. I am a father now with one kid, I tried IQOS before and I think this
is very good as there is no smell and no ash, and all my family members
encourage me to use this product instead of traditional cigarettes.

I wonder our government is planning to ban this product! This product
gives me the satisfaction but without smell and ash, this is a very good thing
to me and my family. I can’t believe our government will ban this better
tobacco product but allow the traditional cigarette still be used in HK!

Can the government regulate this instead of ban?
I would like to express my opinion in the public hearing and hope you can

listen to me.

Thank you for your attention.

Ve

Fong Fu Shu Victor






